
DEPARTMENT OF GEOINFORMATICS 
University of Kashmir, Srinagar- I90006, J & K 

 
 

Prof. Mohd Farooq Mir 
Head of Department                                                              09 Oct, 2024  

 

 

NOTIFICATION  
 
All the outgoing students of 4th semester M.Sc Geoinformatics batch 

2022 are informed to submit their dissertation in the office chambers 

of the Head of the Department by or before 21th of Oct, 2024. The date 

and timing for the final viva voce of the dissertation will be notified 

soon thereafter.  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Copy to: 
1. Faculty Members, Geoinformatics for information please. 
2. Noticeboards of the Department. 
3. Incharge Website. 
4. File. 

 


